
 

 

Matthew A. Karmel, Esq.  
Principal  

(973) 245-9905  
matthew.karmel@offitkurman.com  

  
January 25, 2023 

 
VIA E-FILING  
 
Carmen Diaz, Acting Secretary  
Board of Public Utilities  
44 South Clinton Ave., 9th Fl.  
P.O. Box 350  
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350  
 

RE:  IN THE MATTER OF THE VERIFIED PETITION OF ESNJ-PLD-CLIFTON1, 
LLC, FOR ACCEPTANCE OF THE POST-CONSTRUCTION CERTIFICATION 
PACKAGE FOR TRANSITION INCENTIVE NUMBER NJSTRE1547187150 

 
Dear Acting Secretary Diaz:  
 

Enclosed for filing on behalf of ESNJ-PLD-CLIFTON1, LLC is a Verified Petition seeking 
acceptance of the post-construction certification package associated with that certain 962.80 
kW rooftop solar facility located at 203 Kuller Road in Clifton, New Jersey. Consistent with 
the Order issued by the Board of Public Utilities (the “Board” or “BPU”) in connection with 
In the Matter of the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities’ Response to the COVID-19 Pandemic 
for a Temporary Waiver of Requirements for Certain Non-Essential Obligations, BPU Docket 
No. EO20030254, Order dated March 19, 2020, this document is being electronically filed 
with the Secretary of the Board and served by email on the Service List. No paper copies will 
follow. Further, as directed by the Order, no filing fee accompanies this filing.  
 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me 
with any questions or if I can be of further assistance.  
 

Respectfully submitted,  
 

 
 
Matthew A. Karmel  

 
 


